NEWLY-APPOINTED ANRCETI DIRECTOR PRESENTED TO STAFF
(Press Release)

On Monday, December 28, Deputy Prime Minister Valeriu Lazar, Minister of Economy, presented the newly appointed ANRCETI Director, Sergiu Sitnic, to the regulator’s staff. He was appointed for a 4-year term, by Government Decree no. 870 of December 24, 2009.

Valeriu Lazar wished the new Director success, expressing his certainty that Sergiu Sitnic would succeed in overcoming the challenges that the electronic communications regulator faces. „Sitnic does not need a presentation, he already worked as Agency director; his new appointment for this term means continuity and predictability in the regulation of one of the most dynamic sectors of national economy”.  In a different context, the Deputy Prime Minister thanked the ex-Director, Valerii Diozu, for his work, giving his appreciation to his professional qualities in this sector.   

In his turn, Sergiu Sitnic said he is very well aware of all the problems and challenges the sector faces, the capacity of the Agency staff and ensured those present that, by joint effort with the Agency team, will do his best and take all possible actions to enhance the development of the sector. He stressed that he expects and counts on support from the government in settling the current sectoral problems, in particular those pertaining to competition and liberalization of the telecommunications infrastructure access market.     

Sergiu Sitnic is 44 years old. In the timeframe April 2008 – August 2009 he was ANRCETI Director, whereas in November 2009 – ANRCETI adviser. Previously, in 2005 – 2008 he acted as Director of the General Division on Information Society Development within the former Ministry of Information Development, in 2001 – 2005 – Deputy Director General of information Technologies Department, and in 1995 – 2001 worked for State Enterprise „Registry”.
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